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Committee of Adjustment

From:
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Cc: Brenda Mak
Subject: Application A-50/20  (18 Central Street)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We have received the notice of this application and wish to provide our support to have the 
application approved. 
We have lived across the road at 15 Central Street since 1998 and even when we moved in, noticed 
how the house at 18 Central St didn't quite fit in with other homes in the neighbourhood.  Almost all 
other homes on the street have a front porch while the front of the house at 18 Central is a simple 
vertical plane with only a small stoop to the front door.  The proposed changes would provide 
practical benefits of a covered entrance, and the style of the design fits in very well with the 
neighbourhood. 
 
Ron & Brenda Mak 
15 Central Street 


